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 Another unforgettable event for 12 students of the “E. Fermi” of Catanzaro 
who returned from Estonia a week ago for the Erasmus+ “Water's Life” 
project, coordinated by Mrs Maria Prospero and with the participation of Mrs 
Antonella Loiacono and Mrs Giovanna Valeo. 

All aware of the fact that they had had an uncommon opportunity, the guys 
spoke about their moods. “Anxiety and 
apprehension were the fee l ings that 
characterized the days preceding the Sunday 
of departure, up until boarding the train. From 
then on we were too taken by the wonderful 
landscapes we had crossed in our Italy to think 
about the adventure we were starting." “The 
arrival at the airport in Rome, with all the 
boarding process, was particularly exciting 
because for many of us it was the first trip 
outside the national borders, even if being in 
company makes everything easier to deal 
with”. 
 “The arrival in Parnu and the welcome of the 
students who had already been guests here 
with us was a real emotion for their availability, 
their kindness and the courtesy they reserved 
for us”. “The lessons attended in the beautiful 
and historic building of the Co-Educational 
Gymnasium of Parnu served to make us understand some differences with 
our school, while maintaining identical objectives in the study plans”.  
“During the excursions carried out to reach the project locations we saw 
enchanting natural landscapes, lots of uncontaminated nature, we met 
extremely helpful people, such as Mrs Tiina Saaritis and Mrs Eve Pop, and 
then the host families, absolutely welcoming and caring, who spoiled us all 
the time". "Probably a week is also a very limited time to deeply understand a 
culture so distant, geographically, from ours, but in any case it was enough to 
allow us to acquire confidence, awareness of being able to face daily life and 
its unexpected events." “To those who ask us how it went, we reply that we 
would return to Estonia immediately, and we think that from this we can 



understand how important and pleasant this 
experience was for us, as a whole, from the 
arrival of 10 guys in Italy up to our return home."  
“If it is possible, we will participate in 
experiences of this type again, because we 
have realized what the ability to communicate in 
other languages means, for the growth of one's 
person and for the acquisition of one's own 
conscience, of one's own autonomy in 'deal with 
everyday life and difficulties, in short, a good life 
training for the future'. “So many emotions 
concentrated in one week are an excellent 

stimulus for anyone to search for the many beautiful things that are around us 
and help a lot to overcome the bitterness of the end of this experience 
together with the desire to start again as soon as possible with a 'another 
adventure'. 

        

Classe 4^A Liceo Scientifico Tradizionale: Alessia Romano, Antonio Lombardo, 
Claudio Bova, Giuseppe Tavano, Irene Amelio, Lucia Calogero, Lucrezia Polli e 
Raffaele Talarico. 

Classe 4^H Liceo Scientifico Scienze Applicate: Francesca Izzo, Nicole Cristofaro, 
Paolo Conforti e Sofia Mazza.


